

15. P.M.

Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street, SWIP 3AG

Barry Potter Esq Private Secretary 10 Downing Street London SW1

17 July 1990

paperusin BP

Dear Barry

CASH LIMITS FOR 1989-90

Further to my letter dated 10 July, it has now been decided that publication of the annual White Paper showing provisional outturn for 1989-90, will be on Wednesday 25 July at 2.30pm and not Thursday 19 July as previously planned.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private Secretaries of other members of Cabinet, the Ministers for the Arts and Overseas Development, the Attorney General and the Lord Advocate, and to Sonia Phippard (Cabinet Office).

Yours sincerely bleen Campbell

ISLEEN CAMPBELL
Assistant Private Secretary